
General enquiries: 
Ms Nokwanda Shoba,

E-mail: nokwanda.shoba@gepf.co.za

CANCELLATION OF BID (RFP)
GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES PENSION FUND 

CANCELLATION OF BID NO. GEPF 06/2020
ICT PANEL OF SERVICE PROVIDERS FOR 

A PERIOD OF 5 YEARS FOR THE GEPF 

Please be advised that the above bid placed on Sunday, 
02 August 2020 with the closing date of Tuesday, 

25 August 2020 at 12:00pm has been cancelled.


